
VIRTUAL PUBLIC  

INPUT MEETING 
 

WHY?  
To receive public input and comments on proposed 
improvements to TAU-8-984(172)/SN-23-A1 (Bison 

Village/10th Street North Shared Use Path).  The 
project consists of building a 10’ wide, off-road 
shared use path that would connect the Bison 
Village neighborhood to the metro area path 

system in Fargo, ND. 

 

WHEN? 
Comment period: March 24, 2022 through April 8, 

2022 

Pre-recorded presentation and other materials will 

be available on March 24, 2022. This is not a live 

event. 

 

WHERE? 
Go to City of Fargo website at 

https://fargond.gov/live/fargostreets 

Click “Bison Village/10th Street North  

Shared Use Path”  

under Public Meetings 

Event date March 24, 2022 

 

Facilitated By: 
The City of Fargo 

 
This notice is designed to allow for public input which is 
required for compliance with the National Environmental 
Policy Act of 1970 and National Historic Preservation Act 
of 1966. 
 
WRITTEN STATEMENTS or comments about this project 
must be postmarked or emailed by April 8, 2022 to Eric 
Hodgson at 225 4th Street North Fargo, ND 58102. 
Email: ehodgson@FargoND.gov 
Note “Public Input” in subject heading. 
 
For any questions, help submitting comments, or to 
request hard copy materials please contact Eric 
Hodgson, Phone: 701-241-1545, Email: 
ehodgson@FargoND.gov 
 
The North Dakota Department of Transportation 
(NDDOT) will consider every request for reasonable 
accommodation to provide:  
 

• an accessible accommodation for people with 
disabilities,  

• language interpretation for people with limited 
English proficiency (LEP), and  

• translations of written material necessary to access 
NDDOT programs and information. 

 
Appropriate provisions will be considered when the 
Department is notified at least 10 days prior to the date 
the written material translation is needed. 
 
To request accommodations, contact Eric Hodgson, 
Traffic, City of Fargo at 701-241-1545 or 
ehodgson@FargoND.gov.   TTY users may use Relay 
North Dakota at 711 or 1-800-366-6888. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


